
WE HAVE MOVED.

When did we move?

We moved into our new office on the 29th of July 2024. 

Who should I contact if I have any concerns?
If you have any concerns, please call us on +353 1 419 8800 or email us on;
sales.info@meir.mee.com 

Do our customers need to do anything?
We will write to each of our customers to inform them of the new address change and outline
any steps they may need to take, such as, update their own websites with our new address
details. 

What is our new address?

Mitsubishi Electric Ireland, Plunkett House, Grange Castle Business Park, Nangor Road, Dublin 
22, D22 ER90. 

Why did we move?

For over forty years, Mitsubishi Electric Ireland has experienced tremendous growth and 
transformation. As our operations continue to expand, we realised we needed bigger and better 
facilities to best continue to serve our customers and employees. 

Our new location in Dublin 22 will support our growing business, expanding teams, and provide 
even better customer service, helping us deliver Harmonised Solutions for a Smart and 
Sustainable Society. 


